
UNI COSTS 

NOW DOWN

A little help on their  
           education journey

The Postgraduate Scheme opened on June 1st and closes on September 1st. The Undergraduate Scheme opens on August 1st and closes on October 15th.  
The Leverhulme Trade Charities Trust is a charitable incorporated organisation. Registered charity number: 1159171.

SAVE SAVE  
SAVE SAVE

Everyone loves better value. Especially when it comes 
to uni costs! Our Undergraduate and Postgraduate 
schemes are here to lighten the load. If you work for a 
supermarket, convenience store or in grocery sales and 
you’re a parent/carer of a uni student, they could receive 
up to £3000 that can be put towards tuition fees, travel, 
equipment or materials. To check your eligibility and to 
apply just visit www.leverhulme-trade.org.uk

Scan to apply


